
 
ONEA   Update:   March   19,   2020  

The   much-anticipated   report   from   the   Continuous   Learning   KSDE   Taskforce   has   been   released.   Here   are   the  
key   takeaways   from   the   recommendations.   
 
-Each   district   has   5   days   to   develop   a   plan   with   educator   input   and   voice   in   the   development   of   such   a   plan.  
Olathe   NEA   has   been   and   will   continue   to   work   to   ensure   educator   voice   in   the   curriculum.   You   will   learn   more  
in   the   coming   days,   so   please   hang   tight.   
 
-Districts   are   encouraged   to   survey   the   needs   of   the   community   so   that   any   plan   can   meet   the   individual   needs  
of   the   students.   
 
You   can   read   a   summary   of   the   report   by   going   to    http://bit.ly/KNEACL_2  
 
Here   are   some   actions   that   Olathe   NEA   has   worked   to   assist   educators   during   this   time:   

-Work   with   Olathe   Public   Schools   Administration   to   extend   the   grading   period   for   students   and   seek  
clarifications   to   questions   about   grading.  
-Advocate   for   educator   voice   in   communicating   with   Olathe   Public   Schools   Administration   on   how   we  
move   forward   during   these   unprecedented   times.  
 

We   are   all   in   this   together,   and   Olathe   NEA   will   work   to   provide   supports   to   our   members   during   this   time.   
 
If   you   have   general   questions   or   concerns   about   Continuous   Learning   in   Kansas,   KNEA   has   a   committed   line  

of   communication   using   this   form:    https://openideagroup.typeform.com/to/mZSGPh .  
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